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Dear family, 

 

Happy Halloween! After our break last weekend, we are extra excited about this Sunday, especially with 

our Fall Festival happening tomorrow. We hope it will be fun for all ages. If you carved pumpkins, don't 

forget to post on Facebook and tag "Colorado Family Church" If you won't be attending tomorrow, send 

us your costume pics tonight so you can be entered into the contest! There are prizes for all ages, so don't 

hesitate :) Pastor Mike will be sharing the message tomorrow. 

 

 
 

Don't forget that tomorrow is Daylight Saving Time. Enjoy the extra rest! 

 


